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Ethan Shellem-Prince

From: Sue Christopher <sueamychristopher@gmail.com>
Sent: 20 September 2019 15:58
To: A40 Enquiries
Subject: [External] Objection

Dear sir or madam 
I am objecting to the plans because the balustrades on the bridge do not meet the specification for equestrian users. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Sue Christopher 
 


